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Commander: David Rawls 

1st Lt. Commander: David Fisher 

2nd Lt. Commander: Hank 

Arnold 

Adjutant/ Treasurer:  Pat Acton 

Chaplain: Jeff Young 

Color Sergeant: Bill Haas 

Quartermaster: Tristan Dunn 

Sergeant At Arms: Sam Nelson 

Camp Surgeon: Dr. Rick Price 

Dispatch Editor: Jim Darden 

Commander Emeritus: Dr. Ira 

West 

Chaplain Emeritus: Dr. Charles 

Baker 

  

 

 

Fighting Joe Wheeler Camp 1372, 

Inc. C/O Adjutant 

P.O. Box 43362 

Vestavia Hills, AL 35243 

  

 

 

Please send articles or other 

information for inclusion in 

ñThe Dispatchò to 

Jim Darden ï Editor 

645 South Sanders Road 

Hoover, Alabama 35226 

Or e-mail km4qr@bellsouth.net 

Alabama: We Dare Defend Our Rights  
ñThe principal for which we contended is bound to reassert itself, though it 
may be at another time and  in another form.ò  - Jefferson Davis, May 1865 

The Next Camp Meeting will be at 7:00 pm,  Tuesday October 11.  Jim 

Darden will present a program on Fort Delaware. 

SCV Calendar 
 

October 11éé..Camp Meeting ïFt Delawareééééé..Jim Darden 

 

November 8 éééééééééééééééééé.Election Day 

 

December 13ééé.Camp Meeting ï Program TBD 

http://www.fightingjoewheeler.org  

SCV Fighting Joe Wheeler Camp 1372 

FJWCamp1372@yahoogroups.com 
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Compatriots: 

 

 The P.C. cultural war continues unabated despite the efforts of those of us 

who desire some sort of sanity in their lives. 

 We are told the only way to solve our murder problem is a complete removal 

of the Second Amendment from the United States Constitution (as advocated by one of the 

Presidential candidates).  Yet, if one takes a closer look at statistics, the murder rate is far 

higher in the areas where gun control advocates have been most successful in getting their 

way. 

 We are told that it is ñunfairò for anyone to have more wealth and privilege 

than any other person.  Yet, those who are screaming this the loudest are the ones who claim 

that they deserve the most of both (or as George Orwell keenly observed in Animal Farm, 

ñ[A]ll animals are created equal, but some are more equal than othersò). 

 We are told that so many of our problems could be solved if we would only 

let the Government ñdo what it needs to do.ò  Yet, a large majority of the problems prevalent 

today can be traced back to the Government itself. 

 Like the 1830-1860 period, this nation once again finds itself at a cultural 

crossroad that potentially could decide the course for the foreseeable future.  Like our 

ancestors we are faced with clear choices.  Hopefully things will not escalate again to the 

same level, but we must be willing to do that which is necessary to protect our nation and 

the freedoms for which our ancestors gave of themselves to defend.  In this regard, I urge 

everyone who can to vote their conscience this November. 

 Now to get off my soapbox and deal with other matters.  I would like to 

remind everyone that the November meeting has been cancelled due to the fact that New 

Merkle House is used as a polling place during the election.  I look forward to the next 

Camp Meeting on the 11th of October.  As usual we have a wonderful speaker lined up.  I ask 

that not only everyone come and participate but invite any and all to come and enjoy.  Our 

ancestors fought for a just cause and they deserve far more honor and respect for what they 

did. Let us always honor their memory! 

  

Deo Vindice, 
David L. Rawls 

Commander 
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